
Tuesday 17th April 





The Phonics Check will be administered 
the week beginning 4th June 2018. 



How will it be 
administered? 

1:1 with a 
teacher 

Approx. 10 
minutes 

Rest breaks if 
necessary  

In the magical 
reading room!   







Last year over 70% of pupils passed the check 
in Year 1 at Highworth. 





Send home 
phonics revision 

packs 

Play phonics 
games 

Regularly assess 
your child using 
real and alien 

words 

Teach them all 
the sounds that 
could be in the 

PSC 

One-to-one 
support for 

children who 
need it 





  



 

 

 




